
Board of Trustees 

Hollis Social Library 

January 10, 2022 

 

Trustees present: Tom Jagatic, Amy Kellner, Jone LaBombard, Laurel Lang, Stephanie Stack 

Trustees participating electronically: Sarah Booth, Merle Carrus 

Trustees excused:  

Also present: Tanya Griffith, Interim Library Director  

 

A Public Hearing was conducted by the Trustees of the Hollis Social Library on Monday, January 
10, 2022, at 7:13 pm at the Hollis Social Library, Hollis, NH. 
 

Chairman Kellner stated the purpose of the Public Hearing was to present and obtain public 
input on the gift from the Paul L. Tringoson Revocable Trust. 
 
Tanya Griffith gave a presentation on the gift. 
 
At 7:20 pm the meeting was opened for public comment. As there were no comments, the 
public hearing was concluded at 7:30 pm and the trustees continued with their regular monthly 
meeting. 
 
 
 
 

 

 


